
Thank You to Staff 
 
 
The snow is finally here, just in time for the much-anticipated winter break. The efforts 
and challenges that Hilltop staff have experienced during this first part of the year have 
been both remarkable and heartbreaking. Working in the middle of a pandemic will be, 
for many of us, one of the biggest achievements and challenges in our careers as 
educators.  
 
We have worked to support children with their education, provide a safe environment, 
be here for the families of our school community, and extended our work hours in order 
to make sure that we are serving everyone in an equitable way.  
 
We could not be more proud of our staff as we are today. Their dedication and endless 
contribution to Hilltop is what inspires us to continue planning for the future. 
 
Yupaichani / Gracias / Thank You, and Happy Holidays, 
Marco Yunga Tacuri 


